
Welcome to September! Hope everyone enjoyed their Summer.  

We’d like to welcome back Jessica from her Maternity Leave. She will be bringing Beck with her!  

We also would like to welcome Audrey, Liam, Cameron, Luca and Niko. We are very excited to have new 
friends.  

We also welcome back to our program Alli! Alli has been working hard on her Early Childhood Education 
and is now a complete Certified ECE. Alli will now begin her Infant Toddler Specialty. Good Luck Alli! 

Special Days: 

Mon. Sept 1st—Ladybug CLOSED for 

Labour Day 

Wed. Sept 17th—Motoring Munchkins 

Fri. Sept 26th—PJ Day 

Thur. Sept 18th—Story Time with Ardie  

Tue. Sept 30th—Ladybug CLOSED for  

National Day of Truth & Reconciliation 

Sign of the month “ 

“Friend” 

Julie, Melissa, Alli, Alexus, & Jessica 

Reminders: 

Friendly reminder to give us a quick call or 
email if your child will be absent from 

daycare, or if you are unexpectedly arriving 
or leaving at a different time than usual. 

Changing Seasons 

With the changing Season, please send 
extra season appropriate clothes. 2 or 3 

pairs would be ideal. If your child is 
currently potty learning, please send at least 
5 or 6 pairs of underwear and pants. Please 
also remember to send the their WET bag 

everyday so that we have it to put their wet 
items in.  

Food 

The children are busy and active all 
day. They may eat more here than at 

home. If you would like to send 
extra non-perishable snacks, we do 

have a place to store them. 

Illness 

Please keep your child home if they are unwell. 
Keeping illness away helps to keep our staff 

healthy and our program running. Please remember 
that your child must be 24 hours symptom free 

(without fever reducing medication) before they 
can return to daycare.  

Ladybug of the month: 

“Declan” 

Beck turns 1 on Sept 4 
Dylan turns 1 on Sept 13 

Audrey turns 2 on Sept 24 

Late Pick up and Fees 

Just a reminder that the Infant Toddler 
Program closes at 4:30pm. Please be 

prompt in your schedule pick up time. Any 
pick ups after 4:30pm will be charged $10 

for the first minute and $1.00 for every 
minute after. 


